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 COUNTY EXECUTIVE 
Jim Kreuser, County Executive 1010 – 56

th
 Street 

Kenosha, Wisconsin  53140 

(262) 653-2600 

Fax:  (262) 653-2817 

 

COUNTY OF KENOSHA 

 

 
January 2010 

Dear Friend: 

For years, dog owners in Kenosha County have longed for a place where they could allow their dogs to run 

off-leash in a safe environment. Dogs that receive regular exercise and are well socialized are better canine 

citizens in our county. 

There are more than 20 off-leash dog parks in Wisconsin cities and counties. The Kenosha County Parks 

Department is offering two locations – one east of I-94 and the other west of I-94 – where permanent, off-

leash dog parks could be established. Permanent dog parks are planned at Petrifying Springs Park, near the 

park entrance at Highway JR, and at the future KD Park, 35714 89th St., near Bassett Park in the Town of 

Randall. There currently are temporary dog parks at Old Settlers Park, 24100 75th St., Salem, and Petrifying 

Springs Park, Area 3, 761 Green Bay Road, Kenosha. 

Kenosha County has pledged $25,000 in non-tax dollars and we need your help to raise a matching amount of 

$25,000 to build the dog parks. The money will pay for the proper fencing and gating at the dog parks. If you 

would like to donate, please see the coupon below for information. Donations are tax deductible. We also ask 

that you please post the enclosed flyer. 

Thank you for considering a donation to help Kenosha County build two permanent dog parks. If you have 

any questions about this project, please contact my office at 262-653-2600 or the Kenosha County Parks 

Office at 262-857-1869.  

Sincerely, 

  

 

Jim Kreuser 

Kenosha County Executive 

 
Please cut along the line and return the bottom portion with your donation 

 

Kenosha County Dog Parks Donation Form 

 Please make checks payable to Kenosha County Dog Parks and drop off or mail to:  

 

Name: __________________________________________________________ Donation: ___________________ 

Address: _____________________________ City: __________________ State: _________ Zip: _____________ 

Email Address: _______________________________________________________________________________ 

Thank you for your donation! 

Kenosha County Treasurer’s Office 

1010 56
th
 Street, Kenosha, WI 53140 

Kenosha County Division of Parks 

19600 75
th
 St., P.O. Box 549, Bristol, WI 53104 

or 


